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INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF MACHINISTS   

AUDIT UPDATE 
  

   

 April 16, 2025   

Dear Members,  

  

The Audit Committee conducted the audit for the 2nd half of 2024 

yesterday. The committee went through all the Local records, 

transactions, accounts, etc.  

  

I am proud to say that the audit was a success with no discrepancies or 

recommendations. All funds were accounted for and all transactions 

were found to be in order.   

  

Thank you to the Audit Committee, Ellis Kwok, Nellice Hsu, Ronal Ram 

and Matt Sergent, for your diligence and hard work. It is greatly 

appreciated.  

  

In Solidarity,  

Neil Chia  

Neil Chia  

Secretary – Treasurer 

Local 16 I.A.M.  
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